
 

 

 
 
25th March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

On Wednesday 8th May 2024, the students that have been attending the Brightside sessions focusing on 
maths, have been invited to Anglia Ruskin University, (Chelmsford campus) for the day. 

They will be given a tour of the campus, take part in team building exercises and have the opportunity to 
speak and question some student ambassadors from the University. 

Students will be travelling by coach from The Bromfords School and will be accompanied by members of 
staff at all times.  We will depart from school at 8:30am and arrive back to school at approximately 3:15pm.  
Students will be expected to wear full school uniform, including blazers. 

There is a small cost to this trip of £4.00 towards the cost of the coach, Outreach are funding 76% of the 
cost. Lunch will be provided by the University.  

If your child is in receipt of Pupil Premium Grant, the school may be able to assist in the cost of this trip. 
Please contact our Finance team on 01268 471 201, option 3 or email at finance@bromfords.essex.sch.uk 
to discuss this further. 

If you wish your child to take part in this trip, please make full payment, online via ParentPay, by no later 
than mid-day on Wednesday 1st May 2024.   Should you require a login and password reminder for 
ParentPay, please contact the Finance office who will be more than happy to assist. 

Please click on the below link to confirm your child’s place on this trip and provide us with any dietary 
requirements they may have. 

https://forms.office.com/e/1Qbz9ES26k 

Should you have any questions regarding this trip, please contact me at mossl@bromfords.essex.sch.uk. 

Yours sincerely, 

L Moss 

Miss L Moss 
Teacher of Maths 
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